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Angkor' Dance. T r'o'-lpe., Inc.. 

June 30, 1999 

Paul Marion & Rosemary Noon 
44 Highland Street 
Lowell, MA 01852 

Dear Paul & Rosemary, 

Thank you for purchasing an ad in the Angkor Dance Troupe's annual 

commemorative publication. The book was released in May and has been 

enthusiastically received by the community. Copies will be distributed throughout 

1999 including at area retailers and restaurants, and at the Lowell Folk Festival 

and Southeast Asian Water Festival. 

Your tax-deductible contribution of $70 will help us continue our important work 

in the Cambodian community. The Angkor Dance Troupe preserves and teaches 

cherished cultural traditions that were severely threatened by events in 

Cambodia's recent history. We also work extensively with at-risk youth in the city 

of Lowell. 

Our programs are made possible in large part by the generosity of people like 

yoi.J. The Troupe's Board of Directors, staff, and dancers are deeply appreciative 

of your support. 

Thank you again for your support and your commitment to Lowell's Cambodian 

community. 

Sincerely, 

Ruth Page 

General Manager 

A Nonprofit Cultural Organization 
P.O. Box 1553 • Lowell, MA 01853 

(978) 441-9277 • FAX: (978) 937-9419 • http://civic.uml.edu/angkor 


